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of Transportation

Federal Aviation
Administration

FE2 26 2006
Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

We have received the Nemko AS letter for the Federal Communications Commission (FCC)
certification application of the Jotron transceiver, Model TR-810 and FCC ID RA9TR-810,
dated February 12, 2008. We have completed the subject review and have no objection to
FCC certification of this ground to air, very high frequency (VHF) transceiver, which
operates in the aviation protected VHF band of 118.0 MHz to 136.975 MHz, with 25 MHz
channel spacing.

If you require any additional information, please contact Ms. Annette Allender, Spectrum
Planning and International Office, at (202) 267-3893.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Frazier
Manager, Spectrum Planning and
International Office
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